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The newly convened Sixth Form Events Committee have certainly had their work cut out with 

the commencement of the Halloween sleepover planning.  After last year’s haunted house 

escape rooms in the Old Vic they needed to go one better. Therefore, this year we are holding 

a murder mystery event entitled ‘Terror in Transylvania’. Whilst it is early days there are 

guaranteed surprises, shocks and lots of fun.  

If that is not enough, they are also exploring the potential Christmas activity events; it’s going 

to be a busy few weeks. 

 

Mr Martin Davison 

 


